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Desarrolladores Industriales
Industrial Developers

New AMPIP Chairman

December of 2015
We salute AMPIP’s new Chairman, Pablo Charvel of Calafia Industrial Park in Mexicali.

Years ago we held a conversation with Pablo, “I’'m interested in developing an industrial park” he share with us, so we
provided our humble advice, never forget.

Today he is the chairman of AMPIP (Mexico’s Industrial Park Association) due to his professional skills and ethical
attitude!

Congratulations Pablo, your leadership in our developing trade will be most positive, no doubt!

Suerte!
Team PIMSA
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